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INTRODUCTION 
 

The Spring Newsletter helps kick off Spring for our Lodge, and gives all the 
necessary information to our Arrowmen including: the calendar, current Lodge 

leaders, details about events, and much more 

  

March 2022 



IN THIS ISSUE: 
 

 Current Leaders 
 Upcoming Events 
 E-7 Cornerstone Conclave 

 2022 NOAC 
 Past Events 

 2022 Dues Reminder 
 Ceremonies Team Openings 
 Merchandise 

 Links

 

CURRENT LEADERS 

 

- Lodge Chief: Michael Tiedman 
 
- Vice Chief of Administration: Sam Zimmerman 
- Media Chairman: Tyler Troxel 
- Trading Post Chairman: Wyatt Muckinhaupt 
- Registrar Chairman: Julia Blumburg 
- Secretary Chairman: Sean Tiedman 
- Publications Chairman: Trevor Brown 
 
- Vice Chief of Inductions: Mari Gruby 
- Ordeal Chairman: Collin Brinkman 
- Brotherhood Chairman: Wyatt Wilson 
- Ceremonies Chairman: Jackson Musto 
 
- Vice Chief of Program: Leland Green 
- Cook Crew Chairman: Andrew Waller 
- AIA Chairman: Pierce Chaffee 
- Training Coordinator: Jacob Reynolds 
- Service Coordinator: Vacant   
- Quartermaster: Madelyn Wilson 
    
- Chapter Chief of Kiokee River: Elise Chaffee 
- Chapter Chief of Yamasee: Danny Tiedman 
- Chapter Chief of Creek River: Caleb Acree 
 



If you are interested in any of the vacant positions in the LEC and would like to 
take the position, please contact the Vice Chief that the chairman position falls 
under. You can find all the contact information needed on the website in the 
Lodge Plan Book. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

- 26 March:  Spring Tailgate  

Nature & Adventure Center 

On the 26th of March, we will be holding the first tailgate event for the Lodge. This 

event will be free of charge. There will be games, food, and fellowship.  This event 

will also serve as a chance for our Conclave contingent to get together. 

https://www.gacacouncil.org/content/99755/2022-OA-Spring-Tailgate 

 

- 22-24 April:  Cornerstone Conclave 

Camp John J. Barnhardt, New London, NC 

 

- 30 April:  Cub Fun Day – OA Obstacle Course 

Robert E. Knox Scour Reservation 

 

- 5 June:  OA Camp Service Day 

Robert E. Knox Scour Reservation 

 

- July:  Webelos Resident Camp – OA Event 

Camp Daniel Marshall 

 

- 23 July:  Summer Tailgate 

Nature and Adventure Center 

 

- 14 August:  OA Camp Service Day 

Robert E. Knox Scout Reservation 

 

- 17-19 September:  Fall Fellowship 

- Robert E. Knox Scout Reservation 

https://www.gacacouncil.org/content/99755/2022-OA-Spring-Tailgate


E-7 CORNERSTONE CONCLAVE 
 

The E-7 Cornerstone Conclave is held every year in 
the Spring at one of the 10 Host Lodge Camps within 
our Section.  This year the Conclave will be held at 

Camp John J. Barnhardt in New London, NC from 22 to 
24 April 2022.  Members from our Lodge will compete 
in Ceremonies, Quest Games, woodcarving, 
administration and American Indian dance competitions.   Our 
theme this year is baseball partnering with the Augusta 
Greenjackets for our patch design and theme.  

 

 

2022 NOAC 
 

The National Order of the Arrow Conference is held every 
two years.  It is an event where Lodges from across the 
world gather for events, training, experience and 
fellowship.  The next NOAC will be held at the University of 
Tennessee in Knoxville, TN from the 25th to the 30th of 
July 2022.  Our theme for this event is “the Comedians” 
centered around Oliver Hardy from Harlem, Georgia.  Any 
questions can be directed towards the Contingent Leader, 
Rylee Furby at ryleemadf@gmail.com or the Contingent 
Adviser, Darryl Furby at darryl.furby@gmail.com. 

 
 

mailto:ryleemadf@gmail.com
mailto:darryl.furby@gmail.com


PAST EVENTS 
 

WINTER FELLOWSHIP 
 
The Lodge hosted 50 Arrowmen for the Winter Fellowship at Camp Daniel 
Marshall from 10 to 12 December 2021.  During this event we provided training 
and insight for our leadership team through an interactive discussion and 
presentation by two previous Lodge Chiefs:  Carter Harwell and Reed Powell.  The 
members also harvested pine trees to replace the poles for the Lodge tepee, play 
ultimate Frisbee and enjoyed various fellowship activities throughout the 
weekend. 
 

LODGE BANQUET 
 
The Lodge held its annual banquet on 14 January 
2022 celebrating the previous year’s 
accomplishments through our awards and 
recognition programs, saying goodbye to our 
previous Lodge Chief, Parker Powell, and welcoming our new Lodge Chief, 
Michael Tiedman.  This was the first major event held at the new Nature and 
Adventure Center with 56 Arrowmen and their families in attendance. 

 
SPRING CAMPOREE – RACE FOR THE GOLDEN QUAIL 

 
The 21 Lodge members hosted the second annual 
“Race for the Golden Quail”, the Georgia-Carolina 
Council’s Spring Camporee.  We hosted 126 Scouts 
and Leaders from 10 Troops consisting of 17 Patrols 
competing in 16 timed/scored events across Scout 
skills, team building, individual/team effort events 
culminating in the overall victor claiming the 
“Golden Quail” trophy.  The winning Patrol for 2022 

was “The Older Boys” from Troop 615. 

 
 



2022 LODGE DUES REMINDER 
 

Membership dues within the Bob White Lodge are $15 annually. In order to attend 
and participate in OA events, Arrowmen must pay their current year's dues.  This 
payment can be made online through the Lodge website at 
https://www.bobwhitelodge87.org/lodge-dues.  Members who do not pay dues in 
2022 will not retain membership within the Lodge during this year. 

 

CEREMONIES TEAM OPENINGS 
 

The Lodge has multiple opportunities within the ceremonies teams, and we are 
looking for replacements and understudies. Ceremonies Teams are a good way to 
become active within the Lodge and even great for those who are already active 
to experience more of what the Lodge has to offer. If you are interested in 
ceremonies within the Bob White Lodge, please contact the Ceremonies Chair, 
Jackson Musto, at diamondorpoor78@hotmail.com. 

 

MERCHANDISE 
 

Bob White Lodge merchandise is available 
through the Georgia-Carolina Council 
Adventure Center (GCCAC).  At the GCCAC you 
will find the current Lodge flap, the R-3 
dangle, recent event patch sets and the Gu 
Que Lodge print.  Look for more items coming 
soon. 

 

 

Visit us on:  

https://www.bobwhitelodge87.org 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/bob.white.lodge.87/ 

https://www.instagram.com/bobwhitelodge87/ 

https://www.bobwhitelodge87.org/lodge-dues
mailto:diamondorpoor78@hotmail.com
http://www.bobwhitelodge87.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/bob.white.lodge.87/
https://www.instagram.com/bobwhitelodge87/

